
Notices / News Releases 

 

 
 

June 6, 2003   

(2003) 26 OSCB 4137 
 

1.1.6 OSC Staff Notice 11-729 Withdrawal of Staff 
Notice 

 
ONTARIO SECURITIES COMMISSION 

STAFF NOTICE 11-729 
WITHDRAWAL OF STAFF NOTICE 

 
Commission staff has reviewed OSC Notice 57-701 – 
Revocation of Cease Trade Orders (26 OSCB 2319 and 18 
OSCB 5) and determined that it is no longer required. 
Accordingly, the notice is withdrawn effective immediately. 
 
Questions regarding this notice may be directed to: 
 
Tula Alexopoulos 
Manager, Project Office 
Phone: 416-593-8084 
talexopoulos@osc.gov.on.ca 
 
Alicia Ferdinand 
Project Coordinator, Project Office 
Phone: 416-593-8307 
aferdinand@osc.gov.on.ca 
 
June 4, 2003. 


